
         
 
We would like to provide the opportunity for everyone to be active at the Y. Service Animals 
are an important part of the life of some of our members and guests. The Fergus Falls YMCA 
welcomes service animals that have been trained to assist a member or guest. 
 
The following are the guidelines for members/guests of the YMCA with Service Animals: 

• The animal must be properly leashed. 
• You will be asked to leave the Y if the animal poses a direct threat to health and safety 

(such as aggressively barking or snapping at people), is not housebroken, or is not under 
control of the handler. 

• We do not allow emotional support animals or companion animals in the Y. 
 
Thank you for your attention to the guidelines the Fergus Falls YMCA has set forth regarding 
Service Animals. 
 
 


